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What’s New 
 

Bottle Drive 
Do you have empty bottles and cans left over from the 
holidays?  Bring your bags of empties on January 11th from 
8:45-9:15 or 2:45-3:15 to the front to the school, where the Grade 7s will help to 
load them into a truck. We’ll also be collecting empties on Saturday, January 
12th in the Family Place parking lot from 1-3pm. All funds raised from the bottle 
drives will be used towards the annual Grade 7 Camp and Graduation Day. 
We appreciate it  

 
Community Potluck and Talent Night 
 
On February 1st from 6 to 8pm there is a chance to share a meal, try a variety 
of new foods and get to know other families from our school. Bring a meal 
that you would serve your family along with plates, cutlery and cups.  PAC will 
provide the tables, chairs, napkins and drinks.  Sign-up starts in January so be 
sure to read the PAC bulletin board for more details.  Seats are limited at 220 
spots.  Also, if you are one of the lucky ones signed up to attend, you will get 
a chance to showcase your talent that evening. Sign-up for the talent show 
will happen at the event but, there will be limited spots. Be sure to arrive at 
6pm to claim your spot. 
 

Lunch Orders for Winter 2019 session  
Hot Lunch dates for Winter session are now available for on-
line ordering.  If possible, we recommend placing your 
orders in one transaction, as this will cut down on 
transaction fees, which means we keep more money for our students.  Please 
remember that order cutoff dates for Pizza, Subway, Sushi and Freshii are 7 
days prior to the lunch date and Kernel Popcorn orders require 14 days 
advance.  Thank you! 
 
Planning Begins for Spring Fair 2019 

Date for Spring Fair has been set for Friday May 24th. If you would like to help 
with planning or have some ideas you would like to share to make our Fair 
more fun and exciting than ever, we would love to have you join our 
committee. Please email Carolee at  pac_opp@vsb.bc.ca Thanks! 

 

          Happy New Year & Welcome Back 
For more info on PAC events & all forms, check out our website  www.oppenheimerpac.ca 
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Mark your calendars 

   
Jan 9 (Wed) 6:30pm 
PAC Meeting  
School Library – free child minding 
 
Jan 11 (Fri)  

   Pizza Day 
  Bottle Drive 
  8:45-9:15am or 2:45-3:15pm 

 
Jan 12 (Sat)  

   Bottle Drive (Family Place) 
  1:00--3:00pm 
 

Jan 14 (Mon) 7:00pm 
Grad Committee Meeting     
 
Jan 18 (Fri)  
Sushi Day 
 
Jan 23 (Wed)  
Popcorn Day  
 
Jan 25 (Fri) 
Pro-D Day- No School 
 
Jan 28 (Mon)  
Fruit & Veggie +Milk Day 
(Granny Smith apples) 

 
Feb 1 (Fri)  
Subway Day 
Potluck & Talent Night 
(6-8pm) 
 
Photos from December 
 

If you have some nice 
photos from school events 
to share in the yearbook, 
please email  
Opp.yrbook@gmail.com 


